
 

  

April 15, 2019  

 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR INDEFINITE QUANTITY 

CONTRACTS (IQCs) FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT PROFESSIONAL 

PROGRAM MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR FEDERALLY FUNDED MAJOR 

CAPITAL PROJECTS ON AN “AS-NEEDED” BASIS DURING 2019 THROUGH 2022 

RFP # 56640 - ADDENDUM # 2 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

1) Page 3, Section II.E entitled Proposal Format Requirements, change the day and date for 

receipt of proposals to “Thursday, April 25, 2019.” 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Megan Connors, Principal Contract Specialist, at 

meconnors@panynj.gov 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joann Spirito       

Manager, Construction/ Federal Procurement & Compliance 

Procurement Department 

 

mailto:meconnors@panynj.gov

